### **Today's Highlights: December 19th, 2020**

- ★ We Made It! We had the weirdest, bestest season in a pandemic possible. Good Job Everyone!
- ★ Have a wonderful Holiday Season Everyone! We Have Earned It!
- ★ We Are Doing a One Sided Newsletter, because, why not?!

SATURDAY MARKET NEWSLETTER
December 19<sup>th</sup>, 2020 • VOL. 51- NO. 27
30 E. Broadway #124, Eugene, OR 97401
(541) 686-8885 | fax (541) 338-4248
eugenesaturdaymarket.org
info@eugenesaturdaymarket.org



#### From Kirsten

Good Morning Holiday Marketers!

Congratulations on making it to the end of another year of Saturday Market. It was a tough one, but we made it as successful as possible given the pandemic.

Please take a moment to thank the following member volunteers that helped us navigate this year (in no particular order and if we accidentally miss a member, our deepest apologies):

Rachell Coe Anna Lawrence Tym Mazet Diane McWhorter Teresa Pitzer Gary Becker Shannon Lee-Hutson Chuck Roehrich Len Gould Jan Speulda Colleen Bauman Mary Newell Denise Gosar Esther Reese Linda Lamb Dan Young Willy Gibboney Dru Marchbanks Lynn Brown Willa Bauman Leslie Newcomer Jessie Gustafson Caroline Dunn Sarah Bast Ritta Drier Eric Gustafson

The Staff would like to thank each and every member of Saturday Market for their commitment to seeing Saturday Market survive this year. Whether you sold, or not, your support for keeping this community together is truly recognized and appreciated. We wish you all a safe and restful holiday season.

See you in the Spring! Kirsten



Wishing a Happy December Birthday today to fine artist Steven Barnes, tie dye artist Michely Andreotti on Thursday, glass artist Jim Steinbacher on Friday, jewelry artst Marti Spehar on Tuesday the 29th, crepe artist David Sommerville on Wednesday the 30th, and herbalist Rachel London, leather artist Jayme Vineyard and jewelry artist Lilliane Kemp on Thursday the 31st!

A very happy birthday to you all. We hope this is your best year yet!

### Office Schedule

We are about to transition into the winter months which means our annual hiatus. The office staff will be working remotely and only coming into the office to check messages during the month of January. Make sure you reach out to us with any requests or concerns for this year before we go into hiatus so you don't have to wait for a response.

We will be working on Visa checks and putting away Holiday Market on Tuesday and Wednesday, December 22-23. All Visa checks from the final Market will be mailed.

The office will be closed starting December 24<sup>th</sup>. We will reopen the office on February 2<sup>nd</sup>, 2021.

There is a Board meeting on Wednesday January 6<sup>th</sup>, 2021. We do not have a Board meeting in February, 2021. We have not scheduled a Holiday Market Committee meeting for the annual Holiday Market debrief. We are hoping to see a decrease in COVID-19 cases before we schedule meetings in the office and over zoom. We will likely plan the debreif in February. Let us know if you have any questions and have a lovely day!

# **UnClassifieds**To place your free unclassified, bring it to the

To place your free unclassified, bring it to the Info Booth by the end of the day, to the office by Thursday at noon, or e-mail it to us at <a href="mailto:info@eugenesaturdaymarket.org">info@eugenesaturdaymarket.org</a> with "NEWSLETTER"

in the subject.

Free: Four large, sturdy, functional storage/work surfaces. Pick up four blocks from Market or free local delivery. Pictures at booth #200. Call 541-913-5194 (Jim) or 541-514-2952 (Paula) (12-19)

Special for Holiday/Saturday Market Members only: After 2pm, 25% off \$200-400, studio clearance paintings. These are the original paintings. Cash Only Please. Booth #200 (12/19)

I have some leftover commemorative Pottery Smash! magnets from 2018 and '19. \$1 each, all proceeds go to the Kareng Fund. Looking forward to next year's Smash! Elise in booth #162 (12/19)

Gourmet Food Business for sale by Susanne Liberty. Call for more details including price and inventory. Also, oil and vinegar from Susanne is half price to members. She can deliver your order to the Market. Call 541-870-6761 to place an order or for more details about buying her business. (12/5)

Sue Theolass's catnip mice are available at Dru Marchbank's booth #334. This is a Kareng Fund fundraiser, all the proceeds will go to the Kareng Fund. Thank you for your support. (11/28)

CLOSEOUT SALE! White Raven Art Works is closing out all the Native style t shirts! 20% off. I will not be making more. BOOTH 116. thats it, and I think I m in 116 but it could be 118, but its not 117! so if you can great! thank you, Willy (11/21)!

Selling my 8x8 pop up tent. I no longer sell at Saturday Market and it's taking up space. I'm looking to get around \$100, but that's negotiable! Phone number is 541-359-6306. (11/14)

### Weather

Well here we are, last day of outdoor Holiday Market and we all survived and thrived. Let's all take a moment to be thankful for the gift of four lovely Saturdays. Today should be lovely too as long as you think rain is lovely which I do because without rain there wouldn't be trees and fancy rain boots. There's a 76% chance of rain and a high of 53 degrees. Let's enjoy one last day out here in our fabulous masks. Sashay and shantay all over the place. SHABLAM!



sales, O sales, sales I hope!

Ancient Market Incantation (Nov 3,1973)

### Pay Your Balance

This is a friendly reminder to anyone with an outstanding balance to make your last payments as soon as possible.

Your 2020 balance must be paid in full by the end of December. You must pay for all of your Markets in order to get your points. This includes any remaining Holiday Market balances. Remember, we are using Saturday Market points for the outdoor Holiday Market days this year.

Contact the office to ask about your owings. We are happy to help you set up a payment plan.

## THE SATURDAY MARKET BOARD OF DIRECTORS AND OFFICERS

Chairperson - Rachell Coe Vice Chairperson - Anna Lawrence Secretary - Diane McWhorter Treasurer - Tym Mazet Gary Becker, Len Gould, Linda Lamb, Shannon Lee-Hutson, Chuck Roehrich, Jan Speulda, Teresa Pitzer Standards Committee Co-Chairs: Gary Becker, Teresa Pitzer Food Committee Co-Chairs: Colleen Bauman, Janet Rosenberg Holiday Market Committee Co-Chairs: Rachell Coe, Mary Newell Sustainability Committee Co-Chairs: Denise Gosar, Anna Lawrence Fundraising Committee Co-Chairs: Colleen Bauman, Willy Gibboney General Manager - Kirsten Bolton Assistant Manager - JJ Hendrix Site Ops Supervisor- Dave Welch Marketing - Vanessa Roy Membership Services - AJ Jackson Stage Manager - Jimmy Haggard Member Liaison - Zora Parker

E-mail - info@eugenesaturdaymarket.org Office Hours: Thursday-Friday, 10am-4pm

